
Auto-Pay Enrollment Confirmation 

Dear [Customer Name], 

Thank you for enrolling in our Auto-Pay program! We appreciate your commitment to managing 

your utility bill payments more conveniently. 

Your auto-pay settings have been successfully established, and here are the details: 

• Account Number: [Account Number] 

• Payment Method: [Payment Method] 

• Payment Date: [Payment Date] 

From now on, your utility bill will be automatically deducted from your specified payment 

method on the scheduled payment date each month. You will receive a notification email prior to 

each deduction. 

If you wish to make any changes to your payment method or cancel your enrollment, please 

contact our customer service at [Customer Service Phone Number] or visit our website at 

[Website URL]. 

Thank you for choosing our Auto-Pay service! 

Sincerely, 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Utility Company Contact Information] 


